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NIRB File No.: 12MN036, 05MN047 & 12MN001 

August 17, 2023 

 

Derek Elias 

Mayor, Cambridge Bay 

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 

 

Sent via email: delias@cambridgebay.ca    

 

Re: Notice of Community Information Sessions in Cambridge Bay regarding the Back 

Gold Mine Project and the Doris North and Phase 2 Hope Bay Belt Projects, 

September 14, 2023 

 
 

Dear His Worship Derek Elias: 

 

As part of its monitoring function, on September 14, 2023, the Nunavut Impact Review Board 

(NIRB or Board) will host a Community Information Session in Cambridge Bay regarding 

the following projects in the Kitikmeot region: 

• Sabina Gold and Silver Corp.’s Back River Gold Mine Project (NIRB File No. 

12MN036) 

• Agnico Eagle Mines Limited’s Doris North and Phase 2 Hope Bay Project (NIRB 

File No. 05MN047 & 12MN001) 

 

This letter is intended to provide details of the meetings, invite community members to attend 

the event, and provide information on how they can have their voices heard. 

 

Dates Community Hall Meeting Times  

September 14, 2023 

Open House 3:00-5:00 p.m. 

Information Session 

Door opens 6:30 p.m. 

Roundtable Discussion starts at 

7:00 p.m. 
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The community information sessions will be structured as follows: 

▪ Afternoon Open House 3:00-5:00 p.m. to discuss the NIRB’s ongoing monitoring of the 

Back River Gold Mine and Hope Bay/Doris North/Phase 2 Hope Bay Belt projects with 

staff; 

▪ Evening meeting with informal presentation and roundtable starting at 7:00 p.m. 

specifically to: 

o Inform community members about the Board’s monitoring function; 

o Provide an update on NIRB’s monitoring of the Kitikmeot Projects; 

o Open question period – community members discuss comments or questions 

about the project with NIRB staff. 

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the undersigned at 

gdaoust@nirb.ca or by phone at (867) 983-4609. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Guillaume Daoust 

Technical Advisor II 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

 

 
cc:  Back River Distribution List 

 Hope Bay Distribution List 

 Doris North Distribution List 
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